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Kane County School District  (Kanab, UT)

Kane County School District will replace a coal-fired boiler in a 91,744 square foot public high 

school located in Kanab, Utah. Kanab High School is the last school in the district with a coil-

fired boiler. High-efficiency rooftop HVAC will provide cooling to classrooms which have not 

had air conditioning. Additionally, these upgrades will provide an increased volume for clean 

air exchange, reducing carbon dioxide emissions in the classroom and improving 

students' health. The controls for HVAC will be upgraded so only occupied classrooms 

receive heating or cooling. In addition, more summer school, club, athletic events and 

community education courses will be offered because of the addition of HVAC. The school and 

community will host meetings and events in comfort.

Team Members

• Naylor Wentworth Lund Architects

• Hughes General Construction

Total Funds Requested $ 5,700,000

Proposed Cost Share (%) $ 300,000 (5%)

Number of Buildings 1

https://kanek12.org/ 
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